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MNSURE: DID YOU HEAR?  

 

Do you have a Qualified 
Health Plan through MNsure?  
Open Enrollment is coming up, 
which means MNsure needs 
your updated contact and 
household information.  If you 
complete updates BEFORE 
September 15, your renewal 
paperwork will be far more 
accurate. 

THEN watch for your renewal 
information to come in the mail 
in sometime in October.    

Do you want your coverage to 
continue or start on 1/1/2023?  

Open enrollment will begin 
11/1/2022 and end 12/15/2022.   

 

 

If you do not want your coverage 
to begin on January 1st, you will 
be allowed until January 15th    
to enroll in a Qualified Health 
Plan with coverage starting 
February 1st.   

Enrolling or continuing coverage 
requires actions: 

• Update your information 

• Review your mail and/or 
emails 

• Enroll or confirm 
enrollment 

• Pay your premium 

 
 

Help is available 
 

 

CRC Navigators can help 
you confirm application 
status or begin a new 

application. 
 

MNsure Brokers can help 
you select a plan for the 

new year. 
 

 

 Call Community 
Resource Connections 

for assistance: 
218-333-0880 

 

 
  

Find more information here: 

Open Enrollment Period / MNsure 

https://www.mnsure.org/new-customers/enrollment-deadlines/open-enrollment/index.jsp


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

      

Community Resource Connections 

716 Paul Bunyan Dr NW 

Bemidji, MN 56601 

 

We are here to help! 

218-333-0880 

www.crcinform.org 

 

 

https://www.crcinform.org/

